
 

 

Weekly Update 
 

There are certain times that make you stop and reflect on how fortunate we are to have such a dedicated 
staffing at Henry Hinde. 

 
Thursday was one of those times when we said a final farewell to our long-established mid-day supervisor, 
Mrs. Defty at her funeral service. Mrs. Defty  worked with nearly 1,000 children at her time at Henry Hinde.  

 
She had an excellent attendance record because she genuinely cared for the children that she worked with 

and, in her words, it was the highlight of her day. 
 

The family have kindly made a collection towards a memorial bench for the playground. So please look out 
for that in the future.  

 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/benchformary?utm_term=QK3Gjy8pM 

 
Rest in Peace Mrs. Defty. We will miss you. 
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 Every week we want to celebrate some of the amazing achievements of our pupils. 
School  
Rules 

 
1. Be safe 
 
2.  Be kind and  
 respectful 
 
3.  Be ready 

School  
Values 

 
Kindness 

 
Courage 

 
Loyalty 

Class Star Writer Star Problem Solver  Silver Cup 

Turtles  Loki Oliwer Artur 

Octopus  Leo Arthur Maisie 

Seahorses Ayrton Arizona Maria 

Starfish Emma Aleks Susanna 

Lobsters Sasha Leo Chloe 

Sealions Arookshaya Caoimhe Aanya 

 Star of the Week 

 3 Maple John 

3 Oak Logan 

4 Cherry Adam 

4 Willow PJ 

5 Birch Edward 

5 Rowan Ella 

6 Pine Vasiliki 

6 Ash Theodore 

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 



 

 

Date Grenville Site 
Infant 

Cornwallis Site 
Junior 

Both 

Monday 3rd March  
National Offer Day for  

secondary places 
 

Wednesday 5th 
March 

Sealions Florence  
Nightingale Workshop  

  

Thursday 6th March   World Book Day 

Friday 7th March 
Lobsters Florence 

Nightingale Workshop 
  

Tuesday 11th March  
Year 5 trip to Warner 

Brothers’ Studio 
 

Friday 21st March   Red Nose Day 

Tuesday 1st April 
Year 1 Trip to Warwick 

Castle 
  

Monday 7th April   
Parental Consultation 

Meetings 

Thursday 10th April   
Parental Consultation 

Meetings 

14th April—25th 
April 

  Easter Break 

Monday 28th April   
INSET DAY 

School Closed 

Thursday 1st May 
School Closed for  

Local Elections 
School Open  

World Book Day  
 

On Thursday 6th March we will be celebrating World Book Day. This is an opportunity to promote  
reading throughout the school.  

 
Last year we ran a number of competitions within school. 

 
This year we will be giving children the opportunity to dress up as a character from a book. Please do not 

go out and buy anything special. Please see some ideas attached to this newsletter. 
 

If your child does not want to participate, they are welcome to come to school in their own clothes. 



 

 

 
 

World Book Day 
 

This Thursday is World Book Day. If you child would like, they can 
come dressed as a character from a favourite book. Your child should 
have brought home a £1 book voucher that can be used in exchange 
for certain books or against the price of a book at participating retail 

outlets.  



 

 

Roald Dahl’s Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 
 

Join us at The BENN Hall, Rugby for this spectacular musical that brings Roald 
Dahl’s much-loved story to life with unforgettable songs from the original 1970s 

film, including ‘The Candy Man’ and ‘Pure Imagination’. When young Charlie  
Bucket finds one of Willy Wonka’s five golden tickets, it’s the chance of a lifetime 

to explore the mysterious chocolate factory. But what lies beyond the gates is 
more extraordinary than anyone could have imagined. As the lucky winners  

embark on their adventure, they discover a world full of surprises that will change 
them forever. Every ticket is golden...book yours today!  

  
Thu 3rd to Sat 5th April  
 Tickets £17.50-£19.50  

 Box Office: 01788 533719  
 Book online: www.bennhall.co.uk 

 
 



 

 


